
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

As the prospect of a long holiday at home looms in front of us with more time 

spent trying to entertain the children, I thought you might be interested in 

these  free initiatives being run by Berwick Museums and the BALTIC in Gates-

head. Last year, we were involved in the Arts Award program in school,  and 

the children really enjoyed it. 

Basically the children can download a logbook where they record their ideas 

and responses to the online materials on the museums’ websites. 

 

This is the link to Berwick Museums : http://www.berwickvisualarts.co.uk/

whats-on/2171/discover-at-home-arts-award  

 

This is the link to the BALTIC resources.https://baltic.art/learn/learning-

resources/baltic-homeschool/discover-arts-award-at-home  

 

Have a lovely summer! 

Best wishes, 

Miss Hall X 
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